Reminder of Returned Checks Policy
The Rochester School District would like to offer a reminder that it will

charge a $35 service fee for all checks that are returned by banks because
of insufficient funds or closed accounts.

The District regrets having to take this action but feels it is only prudent to
cover the cost of handling and bank charges on returned checks.

The policy has been in effect since November 1, 1999.



